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Summer Community Work-Study Program
(FOR STUDENTS ELIGIBLE FOR WORK-STUDY FUNDING)

Name: ______________________________ E-mail: ____________________________
 
Class: __________ Cell Phone: _________________ Bates ID Number: ________________
Major (if declared): _____________________________ 
Work Site: _____________________________________________________________________
Site Address: ______________________________ Site e-mail: _____________________
Site Director: ______________________________ Phone: ________________________
Completed applications must include: 
· This cover page

· The applicant’s statement:
Please explain the community-engaged work you wish to undertake, including:

· A detailed description of the work
· How the work relates to your academic, personal, and/or career interests 

· A specific timetable with start and end dates

· A letter from the host organization describing your proposed work, explaining how the work will serve the organization, and how you will be supervised.  The letter must also state that the agency has 501(c)3 status and agrees to pay between 10 and 25% of the candidate’s earnings (one page maximum).
The completed application should be submitted to Marty Deschaines at the Harward Center, mdeschai@bates.edu, 161 Wood St.  Review of applications will begin on March 29, 2021 and will continue until funding is expended. Recipients must agree to submit a report on their summer work and may be asked to prepare a presentation to share with the College community during the ensuing year.
Applicant signature: ______________________________ Date: ___________________
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Summer Community Work-Study Program
Application Review begins: MARCH 29, 2021
Work-study funds are available for local (Lewiston/Auburn area) summer projects that are community-engaged. These can be part-time positions or full-time shorter-term positions, for a maximum of up to 300 hours of work. Students can design projects with non-profit organizations or apply for jobs already listed for local organizations. Students must qualify for work-study funding in both the 2020-2021 and the 2021-2022 fiscal years. 
Students are paid $12.40/hour.  (Please note that this compensation is taxable.) Host agencies typically agree to reimburse Bates College for 25% of the student’s total earnings.
                              
*           
*           
*
For questions, or to discuss possible partners or projects, please contact Marty Deschaines (Harward Center).  Review of applications will begin on March 29, 2021 and will continue until funds have been expended.
